

Hereford Cathedral Junior School

28 Castle Street Hereford HR1 2NW

Telephone 01432 363511

April 2019

Miss Sarah Mann Nursery Leader S.Mann@herefordcs.com www.herefordcs.com

Dear Parent,

Welcome back. I hope you have all had a lovely Easter break. The Summer term has arrived, our last term all together in Nursery! It has been a wonderful year so far and I hope over this next term we continue to have endless amounts of fun and learning. Please see below for the termly topics, weekly sound focus and events. Thank you to those parents who have ensured your child brings something from home beginning with our focus sound. Please could I encourage all children to be a part of this as the sound table plays an important part in sound recognition and continues to enrich our learning. Thank you again for all of the continued support. Here's to a happy Summer term!

Miss S Mann Nursery Leader

W/C	Topic	Sound	Event
29.4.19	Pets	g	
7.5.19	Pets	g	7.5.19 - Class Photo
13.5.19	Walking through the Jungle	0	14.5.19 - Muddy Puddle Walk
20.5.19	Walking through the Jungle	0	
Half Term			
3.6.19	People who help us	u	
10.6.19	People who help us	u	11.6.19 - New Reception Parents Evening
17.6.19	Minibeasts	I	Parent Consultations -Monday - Wednesday
24.6.19	Under the Sea	I	24.6.19 – Pre-Prep Summer Concert
1.7.19	Under the Sea	f	1.7.19 - Broomy Hill Pre-Prep Trip 5.7.19 - Sports Day
8.7.19	Holidays	Revisit all sounds	11.7.19 - Teddy Bears Picnic